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St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School Welcome Letter March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

It is with great pleasure that Edwards 
and Ward can introduce itself as the 
new lunch provider in your school from 
13th March 2022.

At Edwards and Ward we are committed 
to providing a nutritious and innovative 
menu using high quality ingredients. We 
aim to continuously develop our food 
and service to exceed your expectations 
and we will do this by communicating 
with both parents and pupils regularly.

Edwards and Ward has a flexible 
approach to menu planning making sure 
that the needs of the school and pupils 
are met. A copy of the new term menu 
will be sent with this flyer.

We are passionate about our service 
and really look forward to working with 
the school and pupils to create a dining 
experience that the children will look 
forward to.

.

Accompanying this letter is a flyer that
details the procedure to follow with
regards to special diets.

Meals can be ordered via Parent Pay. You
will have received an email with an
activation code to register your child.
Please register as soon as possible to
enable meals to be ordered latest 6th
March for meals commencing Monday
13th March

We hope to meet with you in the future
and please feel free to leave us any
feedback or questions via our website.

Keep an eye out for some
fun theme days that we will
be running over the coming
year.
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